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CITY OF WILSONVILLE 
PHOTO POLICY NOTICE 

 
WILSONVILLE LIBRARY 

WILSONVILLE PARKS 
 
 
 

Please take notice that in the course of the daily operations of our City parks and our library, 
both children and adults visiting the library or parks may be photographed by various City staff 
members or volunteers (and occasionally the news media) as they use and enjoy the facilities. 
These photographs may be used without compensation on the City website or our social media 
sites, may be published in the Boones Ferry Messenger or other City publications, and may even 
occasionally appear in the local newspaper or other news media. Those who do not want to have 
their photograph taken should notify library or park staff, or the person taking the photo, and the 
City will honor that request. If a photo is taken, no names will be used to identify the person(s) in 
the photograph unless written permission is given by the person to publish his/her name. 
 
City staff will make an effort to let people know when City sanctioned photos are going to be 
taken so that anyone who does not wish to be in the photograph can move out of the camera’s 
view. If, despite these efforts, any person finds a photo of himself/herself or his/her minor 
children posted on the City website or social media pages, the City will remove the photo upon 
request. 
 
Any person with questions about this policy can contact the City’s Community Relations 
Director by calling 503-570-1502 or sending an email to gail@ci.wilsonville.or.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 


